
 

 

June 2024 

Dear Member, 

 

This letter is to remind you of our annual in-person meeting happening on Saturday, July 13th . This where we 

cover the state of the water system, hold election for trustees and answer questions/concerns. Please note 

that this year we weren't able to reserve the Fire Hall and the meeting will be held at the Hood Canal School. 

Saturday, July 13, 2024, 10 am 

Hood Canal School 

111 WA-106, Skokomish, WA 98584 

(Parking available in front of building, 

please use the front entrance) 

Topics to be covered: 

Status of Well #3 

Financial Report 

Election of Trustees 

By-Laws 

 

You can still pay your bill online 

Go to pbmwc.org (QR code will take you there) 

Click on Pay Bill in the header 

Follow directions provided 

The online bill pay is a wonderful way to save us time. 

 


